
(Place on corporate stationery)
Date, XXXX 

 
Mr. Jody Peacock, CEO 
Ports of Indiana 
150 W. Market St., Ste 450 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 
Mr. Peacock, 
 
I am writing today to express my support for the Indiana Container Initiative to develop container
terminals at Ports of Indiana’s facilities.  
 
This initiative is important to me because…
 
The benefits of developing container facilities could include…
 
Thank you for leading this effort to develop new container shipping facilities in Indiana.
 
Sincerely, 

(Name) 
(Title)  


